
Minutes of the Public Works Committee on June 24, 2013. 
 
Present       Also Present 
B. Nunno       B. Kolwicz, PW Director 
B. Anderson       L. Streit, Secretary 
P. Vetro 
D. German 
P. Smith 
F. Smith 
 
Nunno called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Director’s Report 
 
The All Class Reunion is this weekend.  Set up will begin tomorrow. 
 
The Parks and Beaches have had tremendous use.  Vetro noted that he has seen people with torches and alcohol 
at beaches and asked if fires were allowed. A discussion followed; no fires are allowed except permitted bon 
fires.  A permit is obtained through the Recreation Department. 
 
Ballfields – have had a tough time due to all of the rain; a tree went down at Foote Field.  The tennis courts 
have been lined by the Recreation Department in order to play Pickle Ball. 
 
Sidewalk projects are moving along.  Aprons were discussed; some residents/business owners get work done by 
the contractor on site and private pay to the contractor and get the same rate.   A regular side walk was put in at 
Gulf Beach; the crushed shells have been removed.  Sidewalks that have been completed were discussed; some 
required state permits.  Seaside Avenue was discussed.  Collingsdale and Shadyside Lane will be done within 
the next couple of weeks.   
 
The contract for the Public Works building roof is at the City Attorney’s office and will begin in the next 
month. 
 
Drainage work near the shoreline; pipes are being cleaned out.  P. Smith asked if Hauser Street could get sand.  
Bruce stated that they could.   
 
Anderson asked about pot holes at High Street, West Main Street and Route 1.  Vetro asked about Cherry Street 
and New Haven Avenue.  Bruce will look into this.   
 
The budget was briefly reviewed; all vehicles in the acquisition plan are necessary. 
 
The next regular meeting will be on 7/29/13. 
 
There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Lisa Streit   


